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The Perfect Storm by Aleks Gjika DPAGB, Cheltenham Camera Club 
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AWARDS FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC MERIT ADVICE 
 
Once again the PAGB will be offering Awards for Photographic Meri1:1 Advisory 
Sessions on our stand at The Photography Show. 
 

We will  have several Adjudicators in attendance each day to discuss any work 
you wish to bring along – Print or PDI – and, if you take their advice, this will give 
you a much better chance of success 
 

For an appointment, please e-mail rod@creative-camera.co.uk with all 
of the following information please. 
 

 1 What day are you coming ? 
 2 Do you want a morning or afternoon appointment? 
 3 What level are you interested in - CPAGB, DPAGB or MPAGB? 
 4 Are you intending to apply in Print or PDI? 
 5 Will you bring Print or PDI for us to look at? 
 6 Have you applied, or have you been accepted to an Adjudication? 
 7 Which Club & Federation are you a member of? 
 

You can bring unmounted Prints, even at A4, but 
we will not be able to store them on our stand.  
Left luggage facilities are available in the NEC.    
Bring your PDI on a stick. Please do not bring 
too many pictures.  A maximum of 15 for 
CPAGB, 20 for DPAGB and 30 for MPAGB.   
 

We strongly advise that you bring your images 
in Print if you are applying in Print, otherwise 
our advice can only speak to the content and not 
the quality of the print. 
 

Bring your PDI, preferably not larger than 
H1600px x V1200px, on a stick.  We will probably be viewing them on a Mac laptop.  
If you bring them on a tablet or a phone, we can only speak to the content and not 
the quality of the image when it is projected. 
 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE 
 

I will be away from home for 
most of February and my 
access to e-mail may be 

sporadic.  Please apply now for 
a place and I will take 

applications in date order.  I’m 
sure that everyone will get a 
slot, but I may not be able to 

confirm until early March. 
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The Old Schoolhouse  
Oldbury, B69 2AS 

0121 552 0279  Ring for access 
 

16 January 2020 
to 

09 February 2020 
 

 
 

Wilkinson Cameras 
4 Bold Street, Liverpool, L1 4DS 

Shop opening hours 
 

16 February 2020 
to 

16 March 2020 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           https://www.permajet.com/Academy 
 
 

                                                                                                          https://www.southamptoncameraclub.co.uk/international-exhibition 
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LOVE OF LANDSCAPE by CHARLIE WAITE FRPS FBIPP 
 

I am told that, every day 350,000,000 photographs are uploaded to Facebook and 85,000,000 to Instagram 
and it is very gratifying to know that a huge proportion of images are of the landscape from all over the 
world.   
 

What does this tell us? 
 

Surely it tells us that there is an imbedded need for individuals to enjoy and celebrate the beauty of our 
planet using the camera as a conduit to ensure the most profound relationship they can have with their 
world at the time of making their image. 
 

                                 I have spoken to very many landscape photographers who practice their craft both in their  
                                 country and in the United Kingdom.  The word beautiful always comes up multiple times,  
                                 to my mind landscape photography is surely that, a celebration of beauty and our wonder  
                                 and amazement of it.  The key element we all agree on is to produce a photograph that  
                                 has parity with our own human response.  It’s for this reason that we are determined to  
                                 return, time and time again, to produce an image that tells our own particular story as we,  
                                 and only we, would wish it to be told. 
 

                                 Over the years I have been privileged to have been invited to speak at photographic clubs   
                                 and this is a wonderful opportunity for me to express my gratitude and my admiration to  
                                 all those photographers who support their respective clubs and societies. For it is you that 
keep photography alive and current in the U.K., allowing so many people to become familiar with, and to  
understand what the essence of photography amounts to. 
 

I have heralded landscape photography for many years but of course I’m not the first to do so.  It has long been 
known that having a relationship with the natural world is just plain good for us and having a relationship with 
the camera in between provides us with immense joy and enrichment.  It is photography societies and clubs who 
contribute to multiple exhibitions up and down the U.K allowing the image which could so easily be imprisoned 
in the external hard drive, never allowed to see the light of day.  So, thank you most wholeheartedly to the 
programme secretaries, the presidents and the volunteers who quite simply do so much in the name of 
photography, but especially landscape photography. 
 

The landscape photography community speak a language that surpasses their  
own.  We all know what we love so much, and we all wish that we could have  
more time to practice our craft, to immerse ourselves in the beauty of our world.   
 

With all of the above in mind, it made sense for me to create an award based  
around a competition that celebrated our remarkable country.  I also knew that  
there were a large number of non-professional, yet hugely talented, landscape  
photographers who were not only exceptionally good at their craft, but had a  
deep passion for the landscape of the U.K.   
 

But there was no dedicated landscape photography competition existing at  
that time.  Hence the creation of Landscape Photographer of the Year, which  
now is enjoying its 13th year.  Since its conception I have seen countless breath                           Charlie Waite 
taking photographs and I’m sure this current year will provide many more. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
           www.lpoty.co.uk 

OPEN for entries NOW, until 5 APRIL 2020 
 

Charlie Waite is now firmly established as one of the world’s leading Landscape photographers.  He was born in 1949 and worked in 
British Theatre & Television for the first ten years of his professional life.   Throughout this period he became fascinated by theatrical 
lighting and design.    Gradually the landscape and the way it can be revealed to us through light and shade stole him away from the 
acting profession.   His style is unique, in that his photographs convey a spiritual quality of serenity and calm.   He has established a 
reputation for his particular approach to his work. His photographs are held in private and corporate collections throughout the world. 
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READ ON if you have been 
accepted into any of the 
three 

exhibitions and have not 
received your badge. 
 
These very special badges 
are only issued when you 
sign the archive copy of 
the catalogue which will be 
filed later for posterity in 
the Birmingham Central 
Library. 
 
If you have not been able to 
attend an Opening to sign 
the catalogue, we usually 
have them and the badges 
at all PAGB public events, 
including The Photography 
Show and the Awards for 
Photographic Merit. 
 
Catch up with us at one of 
those and, if you already 
have your badge, wear it 
with pride! 
 
If you have not yet been 
featured in e-news in the 

, 

contact the e-news editor 
immediately.  Our readers 
would really like to see 
your photographs so, 
please, get in touch now! 
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AWARDS FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC MERIT 

A successful CPAGB entry in Prints by Michael Schilling, Shirley P.S., in September 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Only one of Michael’s pictures fell short, by just 1 point,  from the average of 20 points required and one scored 25. 
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SuCCESs with Adrian Lines 
 

Along with my real job, my photography, my committee and software work for the PAGB 
and my own federation,  I also have a small software development company called 
Datascribe Ltd.  Under this banner I am promoting a couple of new websites I have 
developed to help both Photography Exhibition Entrants and Club Competition 
Secretaries. Both of these projects started out for my own purposes but have now grown 
into something that I can offer to the wider world. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Competition Image Management 
System can be found at https://cimgr.com  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Club Competition Entry System can 
be found at – 

https://success.clubsoftware.org 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I also have developed a few other commercial online systems, such as Resource Management, Health 
& Safety Management and Job Costing systems, along with also offering a bespoke software design 
service. 
 

If you have any queries, don’t hesitate to drop me an email at adrianlines@mac.com for the 
photography related websites or adrian.lines@datascribe.co.uk  if you have commercial enquires. 
 
 

The first project is an online ‘Competition Image 
Management System’ (CIMGR), designed to simplify 
record keeping for National and International Exhibitions.  
 

It allows users to upload digital versions of their images and 
then allocate them to the various exhibitions and 
competitions, entering the relevant scores and awards as 
they are received. The system can then provide image 
activity reports along with organisation specific target 
reports, for BPE, FIAP and PSA. 
 

We already have around 50 active members, but we have 
space for plenty more. To register, just visit the website and 
click on the ‘Register New Account’ button. 
 

This service is completely free and is funded by 
sponsorship and advertising 

The second project is an online ‘Club Competition Entry 
System’ (SuCCESs), designed to allow clubs to manage 
entries to their competitions.  
 

Club Competition Secretaries can create a primary club 
account and then publish their competitions. Club 
members can then upload their images and titles to the 
website. When ready, the Competition Secretary can 
download the images,  formatted for whatever system they 
use on the night. The system works particularly well with 
Dicentra.  
 

After the competition, Club Competition Secretaries can 
then re-upload the scores to the system and use it to send 
out results to their members. This system removes the 
need for USB dongles, CDs and emailed images and it can 
check dimensions and can automatically produce the 
correct naming formats, saving the competition organiser 
time and effort. 
 

This facility is also free, if no charges are made to the 
entrants. (Such as a Salon or Exhibition). This service is 
funded by sponsorship, advertisers and organisations 
charging entry. 
 

To register either a primary club account, or club member 
account, just visit the website and click on the relevant link. 
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           https://www.longridge.co.uk/ 
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AWARDS FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC MERIT – PRESENTATIONS IN N&EMPF 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Presentation of 7 APM Certificates at the opening of the N&EMPF Exhibition at Patchings Farm in January 2020. 

 

Left to Right, Roger Kidd (Eastwood PS, Nottingham), Andrew Kitchen (Grantham and District CC), Peter Smith (Sileby PS),  Allan Wild 
(Melton Mowbray PS), Angela Plumb (Newark & District PS), the N&EMPF President Alan Bannister, Trevor Hupton DPAGB (Killamarsh 
PS) and Steven Kilpin CPAGB (Grantham and District CC).                                                                       Photograph, taken by Ian Taylor. 
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www.wilkinson.co.uk 
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